
Good evening KNIGHT Families, 

As we strive to make Creekside a safe, positive environment and comply with state safety senate bills, I 

would like to communicate some changes for the upcoming school year.  

STUDENT PARKING: 

ALL students will park in the student parking lot adjacent to Knights Lane. Students will no 

longer be permitted to park behind the school by the portable classrooms/athletic fields.  

STUDENT ARRIVAL: 

The campus will open at 8:30am every morning. Students will not be permitted on campus 

unsupervised prior to this time. If students have a pre-arranged reason to arrive earlier (athletic 

practice, club, or help session) the supervising teacher or coach will meet students to let them 

on campus. Please do not drop off students unsupervised prior to 8:30.  

We appreciate your understanding with these safety modifications. We will see you soon.  

GO KNIGHTS!!! 

 


